
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "rubiollc@hotmail.com"
Subject: permit application# 2018-003899
Date: Friday, December 07, 2018 10:07:00 AM

RE: Application# 2018-003899
 
Hi Juan,
 
P#42541 was approved  for a 8 x 40 storage container in 2016 and again under P#43403 in 2017.
The permit does not need to be renewed annually. Since you paid twice for the permit, we are
permitting the 12 x 24 gazebo under P#43403.
For this reason, Application# 2018-003899 is being denied and a full refund will be issued.
 
If you have any questions please contact us.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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